
 

 

Lifetime Eligibility Unit (Pell LEU) 
 

Students must fall within a Pell Lifetime Eligibility Unit (LEU) equivalent of 12 

semesters.  In other words students may only receive 600% of all scheduled Pell 

Grant awards.  Twelve semester equivalency is calculated by adding the annual 

percentages of a student’s scheduled award that was disbursed to the student. The 

total of the annual percentages is the student’s lifetime eligibility used (LEU) limit.  

Once a student reaches 600%, the student is no longer eligible to receive the Federal 

Pell Grant.  Students are liable for any Pell Grants exceeding the LEU they receive. 

 

Based on information Bridgerland Technical College has received through the 

Central Processing System and the National Student Loan Data System (Comment 

Code 347) it has been determined that you have received a total amount 

of Federal Pell Grants that equals or exceeds the cumulative total you 

can receive.  As a result you are not eligible to receive Pell Grant funds. 
 

Scholarships or other sources of financial aid may be available to assist you as you 

continue your enrollment at Bridgerland.  Visit the Financial Aid Office on-line for 

applications and information.  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

This requirement was effective with the 2012-2013 Pell award and replaced the 900% lifetime 
eligibility equivalent for first time Pell recipients that came into effect July 2006. 

The information on this sheet is current at time of construction 
but is subject to error and change without notice. 
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